
Laptops for JWOC Operations  

Period: 2025-2026 

 

What do we need?  

JWOC is seeking support to purchase 5 new laptops to replace outdated and non-functional 

devices currently used by our team. These laptops are essential tools for delivering our 

programs effectively, managing operations, and maintaining communication with our 

students, partners, and donors. An estimated $ 550-$ 650 per laptop, so a total $ 2,750 – $ 

3,250 is needed to ensure that staff have reliable equipment to continue delivering high-

quality services to youth across our programs. Any contribution makes a difference. 

What’s the problem? 

JWOC implements 2 core programs: the 

Better Futures program for high school and 

post-high school students and the University 

Scholarship program. Our mission is to 

empower low-income Cambodian youth to 

succeed in education, employment, and 

community engagement. 

While most donor funding is allocated 

directly to program costs, operational needs 

such as equipment replacement often remain 

unfunded. Many staff members currently rely on secondhand or outdated laptops, several of which are 

no longer functional. 5 laptops have recently become unusable, directly impacting our ability to deliver 

training, track progress, and support over 2,000 students effectively. 

What do we do?  

The JWOC team uses laptops daily to plan, monitor, and report on student progress, design training 

materials, communicate with stakeholders, and ensure the smooth delivery of services. Replacing these 

broken laptops will allow our staff to work efficiently and maintain the high standard of support our 

students deserve. With upgraded equipment, we can ensure that all operations—from student support to 

donor reporting—remain uninterrupted and impactful. 


